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LICL e-blast - serving Nassau/Suffolk pro-life advocates.     
          LICL e-blast is additional information to Life News. 
  
Dear Defenders of Life:  
 
Please read to end. Events arrived too late for printing in Life News need attention. 

 

Meeting reminder and invite: 
Mon. April 27 at 7:45 PM the winners of our annual Pro-Life Oratory Contest will be first on the 
agenda at the LICL general meeting to be held at Joseph Barry K of C Council Hall,  
45 Heitz Place, Hicksville. All welcome. Please come support these young pro-lifers as they bravely 
spread the Pro-Life message. For further information call LICL at 631-243-1435. 
 

An "“Urgent"    e-mail from NYSRTL arrived on Tues. April 21. It stressed that a large pro-life pres-
ence is imperative in Albany on Wed., April 29 to visit legislators to ask they stand strong in oppo-
sition to the four bills listed below. (Seats available on the LICL bus leaving from Suffolk, Nassau, 
and Bayside, Queens - call 631-758-2093 to reserve.)  Please join us! 
  
Read on...  
 

The denial of treatment bills that we have been anticipating were filed.  PLEASE call your 
state senators. If he/she is a Republican - let him/her know that we are facing danger because 
the REPUBLICAN chair of the Senate Health Committee - Kemp Hannon - has introduced 
these bills.  We need all Republican Senators to call Senator Hannon and let him know that 
they cannot vote for potential euthanasia-related bills. The pro-life vote is a vote AGAINST 
these four bills. 
  
The bill numbers and sponsors: 
 
BILL S 4796-2015 (Hannon)/A 6966(Gottfried), related to Do Not Resuscitate (DNR) orders 
  
BILL S  4794-2015 (Hannon)/A 674(Rosenthal), related to starvation and dehydration of a patient 
  
BILL S 4795-2015 (Hannon)/A 2775(Pretlow), related to overriding family direction for treatment   
  
BILL S 4791-2015 (Hannon)/A 6936(Clark) related to parental notice before a minor child is denied 
treatment   
  
Important: We're asking that all Long Island Coalition for Life members call their senator on this  
important matter. 
 

 State Senate switchboard - 518.455.2800 
  

Let us know what response you get from your Senator.  Please pray for an end to these attacks on the 
right-to-life of those least able to defend themselves. 
  
Please join us at the Unmasking Planned Parenthood Event 
Friday, May 1st, 6:45 - 8:00 PM, Bethpage State Park, Bethpage 
Outside the Carlyle on the Green restaurant (at the golf clubhouse). 
Pro-lifers stand with signs to silently and peacefully educate those attending Nassau County Planned 
Parenthood's fundraiser dinner dance. Our presence raises awareness about Planned Parenthood's 
abortion business. Sponsored by Long Island Coalition for Life: 631-243-1435; info@prolifeLI.org. 
Signs provided. 
 

April is National Safe Haven Awareness Month. For materials to publicize the assistance 
SafeHaven offers before and after the birth of a child contact our local Safe Haven office under the 
direction of Timothy Jaccard: A.M.T. Children of Hope Foundation, 1490 Franklin Ave., Mineola, 
New York 11501 (516) 781-3511.   


